

CSM Update

Special Edition on CSM Evaluation March 2018

CSM Evaluation 2018

Background

In January 2018 the CSM evaluation started, based on the <u>Terms of reference</u> that had been approved by the CSM Coordination Committee in December. Jessica Duncan (Wageningen University) and Priscilla Claeys (Coventry University) will be in charge of conducting the independent evaluation of the CSM during the coming months.

Online Survey

An online survey has be launched and we need your support!

Click this link to do the survey

https://coventry.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/csm-evaluation-2018

The CSM Evaluation team is asking you to complete an online survey to assess how the CSM functions, and how it should respond to a changing Committee on World Food Security (CFS).

The survey opens today and closes April 30th!

Your participation in the survey is voluntary and anonymous. On average, the survey takes between 20 and 30 minutes to complete so be sure that you have adequate time to complete it before you start. Participating to the survey is part of your commitment for a strengthened CSM!

You can do the survey on your computer, tablet or mobile phone. However, if you can, we recommend computer.

By completing this survey you will support the independent evaluation of the CSM conducted by Priscilla Claeys and Jessica Duncan. This survey has been designed with input and support from Josh Brem-Wilson and Nora McKeon.

Should you have any questions or comments about the evaluation, do not hesitate to contact the evaluation team at csmevaluation2018@gmail.com.

They will reach out to the CSM participating organizations soon also through interviews on skype. Please be encouraged to support this important exercise with your experiences and thoughts!